
You and your rising Kindergartener are invited to attend…

Wake Forest Elementary

Kindergarten Orientation
Thursday, April 28th, 2022

6:00 pm-7:15pm

During orientation, children are invited to visit a

Kindergarten classroom for fun activities.  Parents and

guardians will attend an information session presented by

the Kindergarten staff and then we will tour our school.

We look forward to seeing you there!

Questions?  Email the Kindergarten team- ldudash@wcpss.net


